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Exciting Plans for Cocoa Adventist Christian School! 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we embark on a new academic year at Cocoa Adventist 
Christian School, we are thrilled to share some exciting plans and initiatives that we have in store 
for our students in the near future. Our aim is to create a vibrant and enriching learning 
environment that not only focuses on academics but also provides a well-rounded educational 
experience. 

 

**Sports Team: ** 

We want to work on having a sports team at Cocoa Adventist Christian School. This initiative 
aims to promote physical fitness, teamwork, and sportsmanship among our students. We believe 
that participation in sports is an integral part of a holistic education. 

 

**Yearbook and Journalism Committee: ** 

Capturing memories is an essential part of the school experience. Our Yearbook and Journalism 
Committee will work diligently to document the various activities and events throughout the 
academic year. This committee will not only showcase the achievements of our students but also 
hone their writing and journalistic skills. 

 

**Bible Bowl and Bible Study: ** 

Nurturing spiritual growth is fundamental to our school's mission. The introduction of a Bible 
Bowl and regular Bible study sessions will provide opportunities for students to deepen their 
understanding of biblical principles and foster a strong spiritual foundation. 

 

**Spelling Bee and Extra-Curricular Courses: ** 

Intellectual development is a key focus at Cocoa Adventist Christian School. We will be 
organizing a Spelling Bee to encourage linguistic excellence. Additionally, we will offer a variety 
of extra-curricular courses to cater to diverse interests, allowing students to explore and excel in 
areas beyond the traditional curriculum. 
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**Field Trips and Science Fair: ** 

Learning extends beyond the classroom, and we are committed to providing our students with 
hands-on experiences. Expect exciting field trips that complement classroom learning, as well as 
an engaging Science Fair that encourages scientific inquiry and innovation. 

 

**Social Studies Fair and Community Service: ** 

Cultivating a sense of social responsibility is crucial. Our Social Studies Fair will showcase 
projects that delve into societal issues, fostering a deeper understanding of the world around us. 
We will also actively encourage community service initiatives to instill a spirit of giving back. 

 

**Gardening and Robotics: ** 

Connecting with nature and fostering technological skills are both essential components of a 
modern education. Our gardening program will allow students to learn about the environment, 
while our Robotics program will promote innovation and problem-solving. 

 

These are just a few highlights of the comprehensive plan we have in place for Cocoa Adventist 
Christian School. We believe that these initiatives will contribute to the overall development of 
our students, preparing them for success in all aspects of life. 

 

We look forward to your continued support and collaboration as we embark on this exciting 
journey together. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
reach out to us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Alves 

Principal 

Cocoa Adventist Christian School 


